
 
 

Inclement Weather Policy 
 

Snow and Inclement Weather  
In most situations, Saint Andrew’s United Methodist Day School and Extended Care will follow the 

decision of the Anne Arundel County Board of Education regarding the closing of schools due to 

inclement weather.  However, Saint Andrew’s reserves the right to make its own decisions regarding 

weather-related closings. 
 

In all cases of weather-related changes to the regular school day, parents will be notified via 

telephone, e-mail, text message, the school’s website and other social media, provided power and 

phone service allows. 
 


